Californians expected to
travel for Turkey Day

Expect the roads in California to be about as congested as
they were last Thanksgiving.

Word from AAA is there will be a 0.04 percent decline in the
number of people traveling Nov. 28-Dec. 1 for the four-day
holiday. This equates to about 5.1 million people traveling 50
miles or more. Most of those will be on the roads — 4.4
million.

Others will be getting to their destinations by plane, train
or boat.
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